
Auditions for New Members 

Place- Shyam Lal College, Shahdara 

Date- 1 September 2023 

No. of participants- 6 

  

 The Music Society of Shyamlal College held auditions to recruit new members, marking an 

exciting opportunity for aspiring musicians to showcase their talent. The auditions attracted a 

diverse pool of participants, each eager to join the vibrant musical community. 

 

During the auditions, aspiring members demonstrated their musical abilities across various 

genres and instruments, ranging from vocals to instrumental performances. Judges carefully 

evaluated each performance, considering factors such as technical proficiency, musicality, and 

stage presence. 

 

After a rigorous selection process, the Music Society welcomed new members who showcased 

exceptional talent and passion for music. The auditions not only provided an avenue for 

individuals to pursue their musical interests but also enriched the society with fresh 

perspectives and talents. 

 

In conclusion, the auditions held by the Music Society on September 1st were a testament to 

the thriving musical culture at Shyamlal College. The recruitment of new members signifies 

the society’s commitment to fostering musical talent and creating opportunities for growth 

within the college community. 


